
Dear Partner, 

We hope you are well. We are happy to inform you about the celebration of the fifth 
edition of the International Science and Technology Week at the University of Zaragoza, 
which will take place from 3rd to 7th July 2023. 
Both students and exchange coordinators are welcome to attend. Please forward this 
information to your students and coordinators.  
The Faculty of Science and the School of Engineering and Architecture of the University 
of Zaragoza are organizing the V International Science and Technology Week (ISTWZ). 
It is a free program of activities aimed at inviting foreign science and technology 
students and exchange coordinators to get acquainted with the Faculty of Science and 
the School of Engineering and Architecture, as well as the university and the city of 
Zaragoza. The V ISTWZ will be held at the University of Zaragoza, from 3rd to 7th, July 
2023. Events include technical presentations, visits to labs and research institutes, 
meetings with researchers, other science and technology related activities, cultural 
activities, tours of the city and an excursion to the Pyrenees. Registration and 
participation is free, and it includes accommodation for students, lunch and all activities 
related to the event. This will be the fifth edition of ISTWZ, after the great success of the 
2017, 2018, 2019 and 2022 editions. 
Student participants must be between 18 and 25 years old and should be enrolled in a 
BSc or MSc related to Natural Sciences (including Geology, Physics, Chemistry, 
Biotechnology, Optics), Mathematics, Engineering or Architecture, at any university 
having an exchange agreement with the University of Zaragoza in any field. 
The number of participants is limited; in order to apply, students must fill a Registration 
form by May 20th. Detailed information and the Registration link can be found at 
https://eventos.unizar.es/97550/detail.html 
The ISTWZ is also open to exchange coordinators of partner universities.  In this case, 
accommodation and meals are not included. 
We kindly ask you to forward this information to your students and exchange 
coordinators.  If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to write 
to juanval@unizar.es or jmarcuel@unizar.es. 
All the best 
Juan Vallés 
Deputy Dean of International Affairs 
Faculty of Science 
Juan José Marcuello 

Deputy Director of  International Affairs 

School of Engineering and Architecture 
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